
 

May 7, 2020 

 

Hello On-site Students, 

Our Provincial Government has announced that we will begin Phase 2 of BC’s Restart 
Plan. This means we will be able to return to our onsite classes in the office with special 
precautions. We are set to recommence on Friday, May 15, 2020 at 10 am.  

We have changed the seating arrangements in order to provide adequate distancing 
between students as well as provide Lysol wipes for use.  

Core Personal Measures for the “New Normal”:  

•No hand shaking as the new normal. 

•Practice good hygiene (frequent hand washing with soap and water and use of hand 
sanitizers; avoid touching one’s face; respiratory etiquette; disinfect frequently touched 
surfaces). 

•Maintain reasonable physical distancing as much as possible and use a non-medical mask 
or face covering in situations where reasonable physical distancing cannot be consistently 
maintained. 

•If you have the symptoms of a cold, flu, or Covid-19 including a cough, sneezing, runny 
nose, sore throat, fatigue you must stay at home (not going to school/work) and keep a 
safe distance from others in your family until those symptoms have completely 
disappeared. 

Returning to our campus is optional, if you do not feel comfortable returning yet, you are 
welcome to stay home. You are still expected to attend the mandatory classes online.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Andrea Herrera 

School Administrator 
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